
Thomasville Road Multi-Use Path 
Feasibility Study 

Project Intent 
The Thomasville Road Multi-Use Path 
Feasibility Study is the pilot project from the 
2019 Tallahassee-Leon County Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Master Plan. This project was 
identified as a connection between the 
northside of Tallahassee and Midtown, 
Downtown, and other areas. Existing 
transportation facilities on Thomasville Road 
do not adequately serve the existing bicycle 
and pedestrian network in Tallahassee and 
Leon County.

A review is underway to determine the 
feasibility of constructing a multi-use path 
along Thomasville Road that may be up to 12 
feet wide. So far completed actions for the 
feasibility study include: 

» Existing Conditions Assessment
» Field Reviews
» Coordination with City, County, and FDOT

staff

Upcoming Public Engagement 
Public engagement will begin in 2021 with 
virtual and in-person public meetings in 
addition to neighborhood and stakeholder 
meetings. 

For further information, please access the 
CRTPA project page using the QR code, or go to 
www.facebook.com/TvilleRoadMUP,
Email Jack Kostrzewa at John.Kostrzewa@crtpa.org 
with additional questions.


